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Dates to  
Remember 

 

 

2023 
 

Term 3 
 

Week 3 

11 August 

SAPSASA District 

Athletics 

 

Week 5 

21 -  25 August 

Book Week 

23 August 

Book Week Parade 

and  

Grandparent’s 

morning tea 

 

Week 6 

1 September 

Pupil Free Day 

 

Week 7 

4 September 

School Closure 

Day 

Leadership News 

Dear Families,  

We would like to welcome everyone back to school for Term 3 with an extra big    

welcome to all the new students and staff who have joined our wonderful school 

this term. There are many exciting events ahead of us including Market Day. Our 

Year 6 students have been working very hard, researching and planning their 

stalls for this special event. This year’s Market Day is already shaping up to have 

some very exciting and original stalls and activities for us all to enjoy in Week 7. 

Money raised from Market Day goes toward the Year 6 camp which is coming up 

at the end of the term.  

 

Term 3 is also a big term for the Year 5 and 6 students that are    

participating in this year’s Tournament of Minds competition. Once 

again, we have two teams representing our school. Our teams will 

be showcasing their STEM, problem solving skills, creativity and 

teamwork to compete against students from schools across South 

Australia during August and September.  

 

Book Week is also coming up this Term, with the theme this year 

‘Read, Grow, Inspire’. In Week 5, we will once again have a Book 

Week parade and dress up day. Students can dress up as a         

character from a book for this event. A fun event we all look forward 

to!  

 

School sports are also prominent on our school calendar this term.           

Participation in sport is a great opportunity for students to be healthy and active as 

well as develop team and leadership skills. We look forward to seeing our boys 

compete in the SAPSASA Basketball Knock-out and many students competing in 

the SAPSASA District Athletics during the first half of this term.  

 

A special congratulations goes out to over 75 of 

our instrumental music students who performed 

in the Mini Concert on the last day of Term 2. 

Our concert started with the school band and 

included a performance from our string orchestra. 

Many students also performed solos and in small 

groups. We even had some original music,     

written and played by our very own Pines       

students. The concert closed with our amazing and LOUD junior Taiko drummers. 

Our audience included families and classes who enjoyed listening to our        

woodwind, brass, string, piano and drum players showcasing their amazing music 

skills. This was also the first concert to showcase our amazing new music         

program t-shirts. Our students looked and sounded wonderful! 

We wish everyone a great term, full of fun, engaged learning.  



 

 

 

Congratulations to the following students who performed in the Mini Concert on 7 July 2023. 



 

 



 



 

 



 


